
 
 

 Reading Stars 
 

Well done to these lucky children whose tickets where drawn 
this week. 

 
Reception—Caleb 

Year 1– Blake 
Year 2— Frankie M 
Year 3— Frankie 

Year 4—  Ava 
Year 5— James 

Year 6— Ella 
 

Thankyou to all the parents who have listened to and read with your children this week,  
you are making a huge difference in their lives—well done. 

 

 

Gymnastics Team 

Well done to the children who represented the school in the gymnastic competition on Mon-
day.  So proud to announce the team came first and now progress to the Merseyside finals!!!  
Ava won best girl in the vault, Joseph won best boy on the vault and Joseph and Jake tied 

for best boy on the floor routine.   

The group routine was amazing and the children showed great team work throughout.   

Our Mission statement at St Joseph’s encompasses our ethos and values:  

Inspired by Jesus, we grow closer to God through prayer and worship. We 
always do our best and show respect, love and care for everyone.  



 
Year 4 Football 

 
Year 4 pupils took part in an EFC tournament with local schools.  The staff who  

accompanied them spoke highly of their supportive behaviour to each other and how well 
they played as a team.  Well done children and thank you for being such good ambassadors 

of St Joseph’s. 
 
 

 

Chinese New Year 

We had some special visitors on Thursday afternoon and celebrated Chinese New Year with 
the Liverpool Hung Gar Kung Fu Association.  They bought along two Chinese lions and a 

dragon and amazed the children and staff with their acrobatic displays.    



 
 The Park Pantry Community Food Club  

 
This club is open every Wednesday 11 30am - 1.30pm at Eaton Street Park Pavilion in Pres-

cot . 
This is for everyone who cares about preventing waste, reducing landfill & saving money. 

£3.50 for 10 items (£12-£15 worth of food).   Always a freebie or 2  as they are currently 
supported by the Arnold Clark Community Grant which subsidises the shop each week with 

extras. 
Come and join up (just an ID with your address on is needed) because this shop is for any-

one who cares about their environment and likes quality food at a bargain price. 
 

 

Y3 Trip 

Year 3 had an amazing trip to Liverpool Museum this week and studied Ancient Egypt.  The 
children loved the adventure of taking the train into Liverpool and were a credit to every-
body with their behaviour.  They loved learning more about mummies and enjoyed the ses-

sion on how to wrap a mummy! 

 
 Y4 Author Talk 

Year 4 were so lucky to talk to the author of their class book Christina Balit via zoom, the 
children have loved reading her book ‘Escape from Pompeii’ and have been inspired to pro-
duce some beautiful writing.  Two lucky children shared their work with Christina who was 
so impressed not only with the children’s behaviour but also the standard of their writing. 

Well done year 4. 
 
 



 

School Menu 

This week the children will have a 3 choices.  Option 1 will be a hot meal (see table below), 
option 2 will be a jacket potato and Option 3 will be sandwiches. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option 1 Sausage and 
Mash 

All day 
breakfast 

Lasagne with 
garlic bread 

Roast chicken 
Dinner 

Fish  and 
wedges 

 

Attendance 

All classes finished much stronger then the start of the week—lets hope this is a turning 
point and everybody will be in the high 90’s next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Reception you have won the  

                              attendance this week.   

R 97% 

Y1 95.7% 

Y2 91.6% 

Y3  96.6% 

Y4 89.9% 

Y5 83.4% 

Y6 89% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

 

Our overall school attendance is 93.5% 

 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

 

Next week: 

• Safer Internet day 

• Police visitor in Y6 

 

Keep Safe and God Bless 

Ms McIlroy 


